

SILVERADO Belmont Hills Updates

September 17, 2021

Dear Silverado Families,

I hope everyone is well and looking forward to autumn and cooler weather. We are waiting for word on the COVID-19 booster and will advise when we have updated information. Due to the concerns regarding the Delta variants, we have postponed the Celebration of Life until it can be done in a safe manner for all.

Our Family Council invites you to attend a Dedication Appreciation for all Silverado Associates, on Wednesday, September 22, 2021 from 2:30pm – 3:30pm in the Twin Pines courtyard.

<u>Please note this is a date and time change from previously sent information</u>. The change was made to accommodate both am and pm associates who want to attend.

Hair Stylist Available at Belmont Hills

Please remember we have April Toy, our Hair Stylist at our community. She has over thirty years of experience in the bay area and a passion for seniors. Her contact number is (510) 378-2892 to set up appointments and for pricing information.

Note from Family Council:

The Family Council group is composed of family members and responsible parties (RP's) advocating for the care of our residents at Silverado Belmont Hills. This group is independent from Silverado Belmont Hills. We welcome you. If you are interested in finding out more about the Family Council or would like to be added to our confidential email list, please contact us via email:

familycouncilsilveradobelmont@gmail.com

With love and gratitude,

Joan Newman, Administrator

joan.newman@silverado.com